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From: Lyn Wallace 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 8:47 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

In addition to endorsing the My Place submission, I request that the Commission considers whether a stadium is the 
highest and best use for this particular parcel of land. A football stadium does not benefit from and does not need to be 
located on a prime a waterfront position. There are many other uses for this land which would be enhanced due to the 
waterfront location and this land should be made available for them. This site is best suited to esidential development, 
rather than a stadium which will be empty most of the time and when it is fully occupied, all eyes will be on the game 
and not so much on the waterfront views.... 

Yours faithfully, 

Lyn Wallace 
 




